
Mr John Hall
Chief Executive Officer
Queensland Competition Authority
GPO Box 2257
BRISBANE QLD 4000

Dear John

Further Extension of QR Network's 2008 Access Undertaking

On 30 October 2009 QR Network requested the QCA to extend its 2008 Access Undertaking
(2008AU) to 31 May 2010 so as to allow time to finalise its 2009 Access Undertaking. This request
was granted.

The 2009 Access Undertaking is unlikely to be finalised by 31 May 2010 and consequently QR
Network proposes to extend its 2008 Access Undertaking (2008AU) to either 30 June 2010 or the
date on which the QCA approves its 2009 Access Undertaking, whichever date is earlier.

Accordingly, QR Network submits the attached Draft Amending Access Undertaking to the QCA for
its consideration.

Consistent with the approach taken for the previous extensions of the 2008AU, QR Network
proposes to not change the terms of the 2008AU and roll-forward its current tariffs for the proposed
extension period.

I look forward to receiving your positive response to this proposal. If you would like to discuss this
further please contact Dean Gannaway, Director, Regulation and Policy on 3235 2055.

Yours sincerely

Michael Carter
Executive General Manager
QR Network Pty Ltd

14 April 2010

Encl.




